
BGD School Council Meeting→March 6, 2024 @ 6:30pm

MINUTES

1. Welcome & Introductions (Darcelle)
● Acceptance of last month’s minutes

Present: Tim Pugh, Darcelle V, Laura L, Mary G, Arati S,

Elyse, Erin T, Anum H, Devika R, Amal M, Kimberly, Alyssa

S, Mindy SB

Previous minutes approved by: Kimberly & Arati

2. SCIS Report: Students SCIS members Hana and Erfa attended to present on the

Eco-School Certification Program. They shared about their

work around promoting recycling and supplying blue

boxes for every class after the March break. They also

shared about Boomerang Lunches - garbage is brought

home but clean recyclables can now be recycled at school.

Suggestion was made about looking into green bins for

compostable items.

3. Treasurer’s Report/Staff Requests (Anum/Erin) ● WEFI: $11999.50
● School Funds: $11552.54

**balances may change as some items have not been processed**
● Staff requests:

○ UPDATE: Mrs. Morris - Indoor sports equipment
refresh total was $486.80

○ Crawford Lake trip for all grade 2/3 English Students
was approved via email vote between meetings $557

○ Explorer Rocker Chairs (Tim to attach link to meeting
minutes) - 3 requested at $150.25

○ EA kit boxes from Michaels approx. $125 total

● Food insecurity program - a Brigadoon parent employed by the
Loblaws corporation has secured an ongoing donation of fresh
fruit.

4. Fundraising ● ESNS program has raised approximately $4200 projected to the
end of March.

● Discussed fundraising for Outdoor basketball nets. Tim advised
that council, in collaboration with Mr. Hewitt & Mr. Davies
should put together a proposal for Facilities to review in the
spring. Facilities will then inspect and provide price. Laura and
Darcelle to complete this.

● Elyse will connect with Randa to send out Google form for
fundraising ideas

5. Sub-Committee & Event Updates ● Parent Learning Session - Jess & Ester (speakers from last year)
addressing neurodiversity are presenting to the school in April

● Yearbook - volunteers are in place.
● Winter Walk was a success. Votes on photo contest to take place this

week. Opportunity to participate in Spring into Spring (May) and Ride
your Bike (June) Events. Details to follow from Leslie.

● Spring Social - committee needs to actively seek out food trucks to
secure for June 5

● PIC - looking for more people to join
● WRAP-C - Next meeting is April 2, will feature a speaker on IEPs

Next meeting: Wednesday, April 3 at 6:30p.m.




